
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irish Decontamination Institute 

Annual Conference 2012 

Friday 2
nd
 November  

Hotel Kilkenny 

 

“RIMD get it, keep it & send it safe” 
 

Dear Delegate, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the Irish Decontamination Institute to 

invite you to the forthcoming IDI annual conference 2012. 

This year’s conference will take place: 

  

Friday 2
nd
 November,  

Hotel Kilkenny,  

Kilkenny   

  

For your information find attached conference details 2012 including 

� application form   

*Please complete one application form per delegate if availing of group package 

rates* 

� Conference preliminary programme. 

 

If you require further information please contact Joy Markey IDI Chairperson. 

joy.markey@hse.ie 

 

Patricia Doheny IDI Treasurer 
patricia.doheny.idi@gmail.com  

 

 

We look forward to your participation at this year’s conference and appreciate your 

continued support.  

 

Kind Regards 

Joy Markey 

Chairperson 

Irish Decontamination Institute 


